
Attorney Advertising. This Workplace Whistleblower Alert is a periodical publication of Seyfarth Shaw LLP and should not be construed as legal advice or a legal opinion on any specific 
facts or circumstances. The contents are intended for general information purposes only, and you are urged to consult a lawyer concerning your own situation and any specific legal 
questions you may have. Any tax information or written tax advice contained herein (including any attachments) is not intended to be and cannot be used by any taxpayer for the 
purpose of avoiding tax penalties that may be imposed on the taxpayer. (The foregoing legend has been affixed pursuant to U.S. Treasury Regulations governing tax practice.) 

www.seyfarth.com

Seyfarth Shaw LLP Workplace Whistleblower | July 21, 2015

©2015 Seyfarth Shaw LLP. All rights reserved. “Seyfarth Shaw” refers to Seyfarth Shaw LLP (an Illinois limited liability partnership). Prior results do 
not guarantee a similar outcome.  

Workplace Whistleblower 
SEC Announces Third-Largest  
Dodd-Frank Bounty Award 
By Ada W. Dolph and Craig B. Simonsen 

Whistleblowers continue to reap extraordinary awards under Dodd-Frank’s  “bounty” program in exchange for bringing 
the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) “original” information that leads to a successful enforcement action.  Most 
recently, the SEC announced its third-highest award since Dodd-Frank was enacted -- an award of “more than $3,000,000” 
-- to one such whistleblower.  (See the SEC Order announcing the award here).

Careful to adhere to its statutory mandate to keep the identity of whistleblowers confidential, the SEC revealed only that the 
award was being made to an undisclosed “company insider” whose information helped the Commission “crack a complex 
fraud” “which otherwise would have been very difficult for investigators to detect.” 

In a press release, Sean McKessy, Chief of the SEC’s Office of the Whistleblower, reminded would-be whistleblowers that if 
they provide the SEC with “unique and useful information” that contributes to a successful enforcement action, they too, 
may be eligible to “receive significant financial rewards.”  

While $3 million is certainly nothing to sneeze at, the SEC previously issued a $30 million award in 2014, and a $14 million 
award in 2013.   

At this rate, we can expect insiders to continue to provide information to the SEC.  Publicly-traded companies and private 
companies that contract with those companies should continue to maintain robust (and SEC-compliant) compliance, 
reporting and investigative whistleblowing programs and policies to encourage employees to report alleged violations 
internally.  

Ada W. Dolph is Team Co-Lead and Craig B. Simonsen is a member of the National Whistleblower Team. If you would like 
further information on this topic, please contact a member of the National Whistleblower Team, your Seyfarth Shaw LLP 
attorney, Ada W. Dolph at adolph@seyfarth.com or Craig B. Simonsen at csimonsen@seyfarth.com.

To receive future Workplace Whistleblower Alerts, click here.
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